
 

 

 

 

1 August 2014 

 

Statement 

The European Economic and Trade Office on behalf of the European Union 

expresses its sincere condolences to the victims and their families of the series of 

deadly explosions that took place in Kaohsiung last night. Our thoughts are with 

the people of Kaohsiung and we wish prompt recovery to the injured. 

 

歐洲經貿辦事處謹代表歐洲聯盟，向昨晚高雄爆炸意外的受難者及他們親人

表達誠摯的哀悼之意。我們的心與高雄市民同在，並期望此次事件的傷者能

夠早日康復。 
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